SOAR WINNERS (DEC. 5)

Preschool - Agustin Brito & Avery Sines
Kindergarten - Aiden Macias & Kalli Szabo

First Grade - Henry Berg & Theo Klein

Second Grade - Zach Baker

Third Grade - Brecken Cottrell & Jaxon Johnson
Fourth Grade - Emerson Lyle

Fifth Grade - Skylar Greiner

Sixth Grade - Kearney Greiner

NOVEMBER SOAR ASSEMBLY

Keota Elementary held its November
SOAR Assembly on Monday! Third
Grade built a snowman for the "60
Seconds to SOAR" game! Ms. Briggs' Ist
Grade earned the most SOAR tickets for
the month and were awarded the
travelling SOAR Trophy! Each class
awarded a monthly SOAR winner and
those students were awarded prizes
from our SOAR sponsors! Let's keep
SOARIng!

ROYAL READER SHOUTOUT

Keota Elementary would like to give a
bbig thanks and shoutout to our most
recent Royal Readers, Ms. Montana Hart

and Mrs. Andi Klein! The Royal Reader
program is back in full swing and we
are so grateful to have such great
visitors to our school to read with our
Preschool and Kindergarten students!

IMPORTANT DATES
[M 12.22.22 - End of 2nd Quarter

[ 1223.22-11.23 - Winter Break
[ 1223 - Teacher Work Day
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WINTER FINE ARTS NIGHT

Thanks to all those who were able to
attend the Winter Fine Arts Night. It
was great to see everyone out
supporting our school. The students
performed wonderfully and Keota
PTO's Silent Auction raised $1670 in
basket sales!




